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It is important that we have regular time.  When we change time it makes our 

sleeping off and it takes weeks to get our body regulated.  It is not only hard for us 

older citizens but also for the children.  My grandchildren have to go out in the dark to 

school.  That makes it harder for them to do their school work.  Please vote to have it 

regular time year round. 


